
Attention All Parents: 
 
PowerSchool will be available through June 30, at which time it 
will shut down to transition to the next school year.  Parents of 
students who took English 10 during the 2nd Semester, all End-
of-Course tests have been received and final grades have been 
updated in PowerSchool. 
 


